
HOLI CELEBRATION 2024 

“Colours are the smiles of Nature” 

On March 25, 2024, at APS Jammu Cantt, Holi, the vibrant festival of colours, was 

joyously celebrated, showcasing our rich cultural heritage. The Principal warmly 

welcomed everyone, highlighting Holi's essence of love and unity. She emphasized 

the importance of enjoying the festival responsibly, elaborating on the significance of 

each colour and urging against water wastage and violence. 

The students reveled in the festivities, creating lively and colourful memories filled 

with laughter and joy. The principal along with Vice Principal and CCA incharges  went 

to all the sections of class X & XII. She extended her greetings to all the students.The 

Principal also adorned each staff member with coloured powder, symbolizing 

friendship and blessings. 

This joyous celebration not only provided a delightful break from routine but also 

strengthened the bonds within the school community. It left everyone feeling uplifted 

and united, embodying the spirit of togetherness synonymous with Holi. 

To promote environmental sustainability, the school encouraged the use of eco-

friendly and organic colours made from natural ingredients, minimizing the 

environmental impact of the celebrations. 

The spirit of inclusivity was evident as non-teaching and teaching staff from diverse 

background came together to celebrate this festival of colours fostering mutual 

respect and understanding among everyone. Overall, the Holi celebration at APS 

Jammu Cantt was a harmonious blend of tradition, culture, and responsible 

celebration, leaving a lasting impression on everyone involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


